









11 March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

We are pleased to be supporting Comic Relief's Red Nose Day on Friday 15 March 2019.

Firstly, the day is non-uniform and students are asked to make a £1 voluntary contribution towards the appeal and this will be collected during registration time. Students are reminded that if they have a technology lesson on that day then they will need to bring normal footwear to wear during their lesson.

A number of students have kindly volunteered to make and sell a variety of buns to help support the charity, more are always welcome and if you can donate any buns they can be brought to reception on Friday morning. The bun sale will be during morning break.

We have Comic Relief noses and wristbands available to purchase at reception.

Many thanks in anticipation for your support with this. We are looking forward to an enjoyable and worthwhile day.

Yours faithfully

Ms G Knight

Deputy Headteacher